
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome back after half term. We hope you all had a rest-
ful break and enjoyed some family time.  

 

This week we have been thinking about feelings and emo-
tions. We have been looking at our facial expressions in 
the mirror, thinking about colours that make us feel happy 
and listening to different emotional music. The children 
have all been recognising We have also been 
reading stories about emotions such as ‘I Forgot 
to Say I Love You’ and looking at Makaton signs 
for feelings.  Our Makaton sign of the week this 
week is the sign for ‘Happy’.  

 

A reminder that we will be running two coffee 
mornings next week on Monday 10th and 
Wednesday 12th June from 8.45am. Please 
bring a reusable cup and we will fill it with tea or 
coffee for you. Younger siblings are welcome to 
come along too.  

 

Dates for your diary:  

Tuesday 9th July—Leavers Stay and Play and picnic 

Wednesday 10th July—Dragonbird Theatre performance  

Tuesday 16th July—Leavers Service 2.30pm  

Tuesday 23rd July—Inset Day  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

 

Friday 7th June  

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187

